
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

INVESTOR IN PEOPLE 

ENVIRONMENT & ECONOMY 

OXFORDSHIRE 
COUNTY COUNCIL 

www.oxfordshire.gov.uk 

All residents and businesses in 
east Wheatley 

My ref: DRD/SEP/10.11.407 

Please ask for: David Deriaz 

Speedwell House 
Speedwell Street 
Oxford 
0X11NE 

Tel: 01865 815700 
Fax: 01865 815085 

17 December, 2004 

Direct line: 01865 815666 

e-mail: david.deriaz@oxfordshire.gov.uk 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Wheatley Traffic Calming Phase 2a 
London Road and Old London Road 

I am writing to consult you about the proposed traffic calming in London Road (between The Triangle 
and Wyevale Garden Centre) and in Old London Road. The attached drawing no. 0014190/F3200 
shows the proposed traffic calming features. In addition, the street lighting will be improved on the 
lengths of road to be traffic-calmed. 

The purposes of the traffic calming measures are as follows: 

In London Road: To reduce vehicle speeds and provide safe zebra crossings near bus stops; 

In Old London Road: To reduce vehicle speeds and discourage London Road traffic from diverting to 
Old London Road. 

If you have any comments on the proposed traffic calming measures, please send them to me by post 
or e-mail to reach me by 21 January 2005. Alternatively you may contact me by telephone if you prefer. 

Data Protection: Comments received in response to this communication will be collated by Oxfordshire 
County Council for further consideration and assessment of the proposal and may also be used in 
connection with a modified scheme. They may be disseminated widely for these purposes and made 
available to the public. 

Yours faithfully Larger-scale plans will be available for 
inspection at the Wheatley Library, 

Merry Bells, during its opening hours. 

David Deriaz 

Senior Engineer - Transport Projects Implementation 

cc. Councillor Anne Purse 
The Clerk to Wheatley Parish Council 
The Clerk to Holton Parish Council 

http://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/
mailto:david.deriaz@oxfordshire.gov.uk

